
Workshop for Academic Staff on “Entrepreneurship – why it matters to 

us all.”   

 
The above workshop was successfully conducted on 17

th
 October 2011 at the Career 

Guidance Unit of University of Ruhuna for the interested academics by the Staff 

Development Center of University of Ruhuna in collaboration with Faculty of 

Management & Finance.  

The resource person for the workshop was a practical academic, Dinah Bennett (OBE 

FRSA FHEA) Director, International Centre for Entrepreneurship and Enterprise, and 

visiting Fellow at Durham University. 

 

The event was chaired by Prof. W. G.D Dharmaratne Dean Faculty of Science 

representing the vice Chancellor.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 



 

 
 

 

 

 


